
AVON LAKE CITY SCHOOLS PRESENTS 

KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION NIGHT 

FOR THE INCOMING  

 

 

When: January 28, 2025 from 6:30—7:30 pm 

Virtual Meeting Link HERE 
  

 Do you have a child that will be entering Kindergarten in the fall of 2025? If so, 

this is a meeting you do not want to miss! 

 Log-in to our virtual meeting and hear about the registration process, building 

placements, kindergarten screening, and start dates to name a few!  

https://alcsoh-org.zoom.us/j/88949078283

